
 

County Commissioner & Extension Check-in Meeting  
Courthouse, Stanford, MT 

January 29th, 2025, 1:30 pm 
 
 
January Note Worthy Events 
 

 Sunday Jan. 5th – 4-H Livestock Judging Contest, 27 4-H members 
attended the livestock judging at the Stevenson Angus Ranch 

 Monday Jan. 6th- Cropping Seminar, there were 14 producers and 
community members in attendance. We received fairly good feedback 
about the speakers this year.  

 Seedling orders with the Conservation Seedling Nursery in Missoula 
opened Monday Jan. 20th. Contact the extension office to place bulk order.  

 There was one Senior 4-H member who attended the Legislative Breakfast 
in Helena Monday Jan. 20th- Tuesday Jan. 21st  

 Monday Jan. 27th Fair Board Meeting- discussed the pavilion and concerns 
involved. In addition, we talked about continuing the water line to the 
north end of the sheep barn for additional water access and fairground 
improvements. Sigrid Deegan has decided not to renew her position on the 
Fair Board – a new member will need to be sought out and approved.  

 
Upcoming Items 
 

 Marsha Goetting – Estate Planning for Every Generation, held Wednesday 
Feb. 5th at the Stanford City Hall from 1-4pm and on Thursday Feb. 6th at 
the JBC Feedlot from 9-12pm. I have had quite a bit of interest already! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


